
FLYING J INC. -- 
P.O. BOX 678 - BRIGHAM CITY, UTAH 84302 

PHONE (801) 734-9416 

Mr. Dennis Heliunar 
Executive Secretary 
Environmental Quality Council 
Herschler Building, 4th Floor 
122 West 25th Street 
Cheyenne, Wyoming 82002 

May 28, 1991 

JUM 1 Q 1991 

RE: Docket No. 2237-91 
Flying J Travel Plaza 
Cheyenne, Wyoming 

Dear Mr. Hemmer: 

We received a Notice of Violation and Order in regards to our 
NPDES Permit # WY0033944 for our Travel Plaza located at 2250 
Etchepare Drive, Cheyenne, Wyoming. 

This order requires that "no later than 180 days following the 
date of the receipt of this order, the permittee shall achieve all 
of the following: 

a. Complete design of a new treatment system to treat 
the wastewaters currently discharged from discharge 
point 002; 

b. Obtain from this department a "permit to construct' 
the system referenced in item a above; 

C. Construct the system referenced in items a and b 
above; and 

d. Achieve compliance with discharge permit 
WY0033944." 

We have yet to conclude our investigation into the possibility 
that the existing system could be modified in order to achieve 
compliance. Part of that investigation requires the opening of the 
referenced oil/water seperater which would have required the 
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pouring of concrete in inclimate weather to close it afterward. 
Therefore, this has been scheduled for May 29, 1991. 

The letter also says that we can appeal this order by filing 
a written notice requesting a hearing before the Environmental 
Quality Council. Since we would like to finish our investigation, 
we are requesting such a hearing. 

Your consideration of this request is appreciated. 
\ 
\ 

Donald W. Roqnon 
Director of ndmini'st 
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